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Heart Screening Event – October 2021 
 

Cardiac Risk in the Young were back at South Hunsley School on 16th & 17th October 2021 after a 

two year break due to restrictions relating to the Covid pandemic. It was great to see the team back 

and once again South Hunsley School offered us use of “The Space” for the full weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On this occasion our CRY team consisted of (L-R): 

Jan, Sam, Nikhil, Bernie, Gareth, Shayen, Joe & Amna, (seen here with Graham & Jenny) 

 

Due to a current change in protocol, a reduced number of bookings had been taken and we could 

not allow any walk-ins during the event, even though around 12 people did not attend their pre-

booked appointment. 

 

However, the team screened 160 young people over two days and 6 people were referred for 

further consultation. 

 

Nationwide CRY statistics from 20 years of screening show that 1:100 people screened will be found 

to have an irregularity with their heart and 1:300 will have a potentially life-changing condition.  

 

The next event will be at South Hunsley School in April 2022 and booking will hopefully be released 

during early March 2022 at www.testmyheart.org  

 

Huge thanks to everybody involved.           #JamieRemembered ♥ 
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